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The intent of this weekly update is to give an overview of work completed and a projection of 
work in the following week.  It is intended to be a general overview and be tentative in nature.  
Things may differ from the listed schedule if weather or other unknown factors come into play.   

Weekly Overview:   October 9 Monday – October 13 Friday 

• Rain this week has pushed a few items into next week 

• Many driveways were poured throughout the project 

• The contractor continued pouring sidewalks from south to north 

• The contractor continued hauling in topsoil on the east side of the street 

What to expect next week: October 16 Monday – October 20 Friday 

• Sidewalk replacement along the west side of the street will continue north 

• The contractor will continue hauling and spreading topsoil 

• Seeding and installation of mailboxes may begin 
 
 What you need to know: 
 

• The contractor anticipates being near completion by the end of October. 

• We understand that construction is an inconvenience.  If you have any questions regarding the 
construction in general or access to your property, please contact FOX Engineering at the number 
or e-mail below. 

• Construction project schedules depend on many variables.  Wet weather, utility conflicts, unknown 
underground conditions, and fabrication/delivery schedules all effect this type of work.  We 
appreciate your patience and understanding during this project. 
If you have any questions, please contact John Washington with FOX Engineering at 515-233-0000 
or by email at jgw@foxeng.com 
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